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Dear Willamette and Deschutes National Forests,

 

Dear U.S. Forest Service:

 

I'm adamantly opposed to your proposal to charge people for simply taking a walk in the in the Mount Jefferson,

Mount Washington and Three Sisters Wilderness areas in the Oregon Cascades. 

 

Such fees would set a horrible national precedent for other Wilderness areas around the country and I urge you

to abandon your fee scheme for the Mount Jefferson, Mount Washington and Three Sisters Wilderness areas.

 

I remember when I was young, a group of us would carpool to the park, pool all our money, not have enough to

go in and have to drive back home, without having stepped foot into the park. Something is wrong with a system

that only caters to those with money even though we all have to pay taxes. 

 

Thank you.

 

Sincerely,

Gloria Carlton

841 Eastridge Dr

Hailey, ID 83333

 

 


